
Dear Faith Family, 
 
We are two months into our fiscal year, and unlike the last three years, we end these first two 
months with positive cash flow. 
 
Income in May was right at $61,000, which is a little under the $62,500 we need each month on 
average for budget, but we did end the month with a little over $7,700 in net income. 
 
As we head into the summer, we do so knowing that the general trend is lower income during 
these months. 
 
We want to bless you all as you vacation and take time away from hectic lifestyles. At the same 
time, the needs of the church and ministry continue. 
 
If you are away from the faith family and are able to continue your regular tithes and offerings, 
that would be a tremendous blessing. 
 
Giving can be through our website at wearecityfirst.org, or you could text the word Cityfirst to 
77977. Texting will generate this link: 
 
City First: Thanks for your generosity. Click https://ppay.co/a8BgOzbueOk to give (Msg&Data 
Rates Apply. Reply STOP 2 Stop, HELP 4 Help) 
 
Thank you for your faithful giving and love for your church family! 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Ron Alexander 

https://ppay.co/a8BgOzbueOk

